

My name is Tom Ziobrowski and I was elected Moderator at the Danville Town Meeting and Danville School Meeting over ten years ago. I would like to continue providing neutral direction of the town and school meetings as Moderator. Having grown up in southern Pennsylvania, I first visited Danville in 1967 with my college roommate, Toby Balivet. Having been welcomed here by him and other community members, I moved here after completing my training in Internal Medicine in Philadelphia in 1978. Now retired, I live with my wife Beth Williams and our two cats in our home on Red Barn Road.